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Board of Works Meeting – October 22, 2024

To:   Board of Works
        Clerk Treasurer’s Office

I respectfully request the Board of Works approve the quote from  Diesel Laptops in the amount of $10,335. This new software will allow the City Garage to be able to do more in house diagnostics of medium and large duty trucks. Most of the cities new trucks are Cummins engines and our current program has very limited capabilities, so we must have an outside company come in to scan these trucks. It is very expensive for this to happen.  The department’s that this will benefit the most being the Fire, Street, Power, Wastewater, and Water companies did agree to partner with the garage for this purchase. After running some budget numbers this is not necessary as the city garage has the funds in the budget to pay for this. It is nice to know that these department’s see the benefit of this program and were willing to help pay for it. We do believe this purchase will allow the garage to serve the departments better which is our goal. If you have any questions, please let me know. Thanks 


Tyler Rankins
Street Commissioner
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